To: Andrew Leon, Planner
City of Mercer Island Community Planning and Development

Re: CAO022-17 (Houtchens Critical Area Review
Request for Information #1
6024 SE 22 St.

The following is in response to your Critical Area Review 2 dated January 23, 2023.

1. See attached Landscape Plan on sheets L1, L2 & L3.
2. See attached statement of risk from Geotechnical Engineer.
3. From Structural Engineer:
Yes, it is slab on grade construction and not a structural slab. The information was added to the
structural notes on S1 and all details showing slab on grade on S2 and S3.
Note is also on sheets P1, P2, A1 & A2.
4. From Structural Engineer:
This information was added to the structural notes on S1.
5. From Structural Engineer:
This information was added to the structural notes on S1.

Sincerely,
Michael W. Graham, CPBD



